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The City of Sacramento is working to add fitness equipment and 
secure funding for a new playground at the park! We need your 
ideas to make it truly yours. Please scan the QR code below to 

share what equipment, features, and improvements you’d love to 
see. Your input will help shape the future of 24th Street Park for 

our community. Let’s build something amazing, together!

Thank you for helping plan the community improvements at 24th Street 
Park! Please respond to this survey by February 14th.

For questions and information please contact Dennis Day at 
DDay@cityofsacramento.org

Scan or click this code 
to take the survey 
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https://cityofsacramento.research.net/r/F5V2WTD

